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I'm writing in opposition of LD 1847. This is another disastrous bill that would 
devastate most of the medical cannabis industry. Lots of small family businesses will 
struggle to comply and could force hundreds to close. All the extra costs for 
testing,tracking, and extra regulation will be either passed on to the patients or 
absorbed by the caregiver, either way it's a lose-lose for the patient and grower. 
Testing for example. Many patients rely on the varieties we grow to help with a long 
list different ailments and conditions. Not everyone will respond the same way to a 
certain variety so it's important for growers to have the financial freedom to grow 
what their patients need, their patients deserve it. 
Thank you for your time,
Erik


